
By November 3, millions of Pennsylvanians will have cast their ballots in the 
most important election in memory. But this year, voting is not enough. After 
the election, we must continue to stand together and defend our democracy. 

We, the undersigned, invite all Pennsylvanians concerned about the fate of our 
democracy to join us for a non-violent demonstration at Independence Hall on 
Saturday, November 7 at 12pm to demand: 

1. That all PA votes be counted in a timely fashion. 

2. �That PA electors be awarded to the presidential candidate who wins the 
statewide popular vote. 

Our top priority is safety, and all attendees must commit at all times to wear a 
mask and practice non-violence. 

To sign up as an organizational sponsor, email rwuchinich@unitehere.org.   

•	 AFSCME 1199c
•	 AFSCME DC47
•	 AFT Local 2026
•	 APWU 

•	 Black Clergy of 
Philadelphia

•	 Faith In Action
•	 IATSE Local 8
•	 PFT

•	 POWER
•	 SEIU 
•	 UNITE HERE Local 274
•	 UNITE HERE Local 54
•	 UNITE HERE Local 634

 
 


